
Comments on Ballot Measure 110 
Thank You Co-Chairs Lieber & Kropf and members of the committee 
For the Record, I am Paul Anderes Union County Commissioner. I also serve as the Chair of Eastern 
Oregon Counties Association. 
Ballot Measure 110 is not working.    
I encourage you to start the process to repeal 110. 
In the event that you are unwilling to go through the repeal process, Measure 100 needs serious and 
immediate reforms to include: 

1. The number of treatment facilities needed – Double that number and take step to make them 

available as soon as possible. 

2. Step up aggressive confiscation - no matter how small or large – Give law enforcement the tools 

to disrupt the supply. 

3. Make sure that transportation of these substances is a crime.    

I taught High School for over 30 years before becoming a County Commissioner.  The population of 
former students of mine is not especially large.  I have had 5 former students overdose to death and 
unfortunately, even more addicted. 
Please, for the sake of Jake, Matt, Dalton, Mitch and Mike, start the process to repeal Ballot Measure 
110.  
Thank you in advance, 

Paul M. Anderes 

Union County Commissioner 

1106 K. Ave 

La Grande, OR 97850 

panderes@union-county.org 

541-963-1001 
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